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From: John Dale 

Sent: 24 August 2017 18:29

To: LocalPlan

Subject: Possible Reinstatement of the Shrewsbury & Newport Canal

Categories:

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

I believe that any further development should take into account the old route of the Shrewsbury & Newport Canal 

and consider it’s possible future reinstatement. 

 

It is part of our history and could be made a very interesting feature as well as tourist attraction of Shropshire 

especially when a lot of it was built By Thomas Telford after whom Telford was named. 

 

A good few years ago houses were built with their backs to the canals now they are being built with their fronts to 

the canal.  This must surely tell you something. 

 

I sincerely hope you will make the right decision and include the above points. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Colin Dale   

M12 - Colin Dale




